June 6, 2017

To: Clerks of Scio Township and City of Ann Arbor, Michigan

From: Brian Mackie, Trustee, Donald T. Botsford Trust
Merle Foss, Alternate Trustee, Donald T. Botsford Trust

Re: Notification of Property Sale

A parcel of property comprised of 20.18 acres located at 3015 Miller Rd. in
Washtenaw County, Michigan, having an Ann Arbor address is currently held in the
Donald T. Botsford Trust. Approximately 10 acres of this parcel has restrictions against
any development as outlined in a Property Development Rights (PDR) document.

This Conservation Easement contains a Paragraph V which indicates that the
Trust is required to provide written notice to Scio Township and the City of Ann Arbor
30 days prior to selling the property. This letter is evidence of our compliance with this
requirement as a sales agreement has been signed by the Trust and the Buyer and is
considered a “pending sale” by the real estate company overseeing the sale.

If any further clarification in this matter is needed, please contact one of the
Trust Administrators by phone. Thank you.

Brian Mackie, 734-635-1096

Merle L. Foss, Ph.D. 734-663-1359

Note: Sent by Registered Mail.
Township of Scio, 827 N. Zeeb Road, Ann Arbor, MI 48103-1599
City of Ann Arbor, Larcom City Hall, 301 E. Huron St., Ann Arbor, MI 48104
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